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13 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Belper Families, 
 
 
As the new Headteacher of Belper School and Sixth Form Centre, it is my privilege to welcome you 
to the new school year. I extend a special welcome to our new Year 7 and Year 12 families.  I hope 
that you have all enjoyed your first week. 
 
 
We have had a brilliant start to the year with students and staff settling quickly into our new 
routines. I have visited lessons in all areas of the school every day and have been incredibly 
impressed with the attitude to learning displayed in lessons so far.  Our classroom values are to Be 
Curious, Be Respectful, Be Resilient, Be Confident and to Be the Best Version of Yourself. I 
am pleased to say that I have seen these values displayed in abundance. 
 
 
Extra-curricular activities have started up again this week. I would encourage all of our students to 
try some of the 32 different activities that we have on offer during lunchtimes or after school this 
half term.  There are activities that range from crochet to dodge ball! There really is something for 
everyone.  I would like to thank the wonderful staff members who give freely of their time to offer 
such a wide variety of opportunities. 
 
 
We continue to have the highest expectations around school attendance. Our GCSE results 
showed very clearly, as they do every year, that students with the highest attendance make the 
most progress. I am pleased to say that the vast majority of students have started the year with 
excellent attendance allowing them to benefit from the rich learning experiences that we offer in 
our lessons.  Student punctuality to school and lessons has also been good. We know it can be 
quite confusing when there is a change to the timings of the school day (for staff and students!), 
but everyone has made an effort to arrive on time.   
 
 
The dress code has been well-adhered to so far. Please can I remind students of the need for a 
warm coat for the cooler weather, and that crop tops are still not permitted as part of the dress 
code. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.belperschool.co.uk/


 

    
 

 
 
 
Open Evenings 
 
Although our Year 7’s and 12’s have only just started, we are already looking forward to welcoming 
potential students to our school and Sixth Form. Our Year 5 & 6 Open Evening takes place on 
Thursday 26th September from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  Our Year 11 families should save the date 
for our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 4th November.  Details for both events can be found 
on our website. 
 
 
Be Curious 
 
As a taster of what we offer in lessons, I will be sharing a newsletter from each of our nine faculties 
over the course of the year.  Our first newsletter is from our brand new Creative Industries faculty 
who have shared with us many examples of how we proudly promote the Arts subjects in our 
school. 
 
 
I look forward to working with you all over the year ahead. 
 
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Matilde Warden 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
  



 

    
 

 



 

    
 

 
  



 

    
 

 



 

    
 

  



 

    
 

 



 

    
 

  



 

    
 

  



 

    
 

 


